
From: Scanlan, Luke (T. Plibersek, MP) <  on behalf of Scanlan, Luke (T.
Plibersek, MP) <  <Scanlan, Luke (T. Plibersek, MP)
<

Sent on: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 3:47:55 PM
To: dasubmissions@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au
CC: Hawkins, Christine (T. Plibersek, MP) <
Subject: Submission - D/2024/937 - 100 Botany Road ALEXANDRIA NSW 2015 - Attention Georgia

McKenzie
Attachments: Letter of support for Kurraba development (file)16082024.pdf (40.05 KB)
  

Caution: This email came from outside the organisation. Don't click links or open attachments unless you know the sender,
and were expecting this email.

Hi team,
 
Please see letter of support attached from Tanya Plibersek.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Luke
Office of TANYA PLIBERSEK MP
MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT AND WATER
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR SYDNEY
1a Great Buckingham St Redfern NSW 2016
PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA |  | W: TANYAPLIBERSEK.COM
E: 
 






